Cao’s Chronicles         9/7/2018


I hope everyone had a nice long weekend, it sure did make this week fly by.   In math this week we have been talking about place value, reading picture graphs, breaking apart 3 digit number, and addition and subtraction within word problems.  In E.L.A. (English Language Arts) we continued to work on retelling a story and understanding how the beginning of text introduces the characters, setting, and usually gives clues to what the plot of the story will be and the ending usually has a concluding event and tells what the lesson or the solution to the problem.  In science we have been talking about the science process and what tools scientist use to observe the work around them.  We did a couple of experiments – I am sure you heard about the vinegar.  And of course, we continue to work on the iReady diagnostic.  Most of the students are finished the math and have started the reading; slow and steady wins the race.  

STEM Fair Information Night – There is an information night for anyone who would like their child to participate in the STEM Science Fair.  It is not required in second grade as we do a class project, however you can certainly participate.  
Conferences
Look for an email coming soon (hopefully over the weekend) from Sign Up Genius that will enable you to sign up for a conference.   
A.R. and Book Info.
Great job on the reading log last week there was a big increase in minutes recorded.  😊
If you have any questions, please contact me.  Have a lovely weekend!
A.R. 


Our goal for the first quarter is 6 with an 80% pass rate.  You can check your child’s A.R. points at home by going to � HYPERLINK "https://hosted6.renlearn.com/373877/HomeConnect/" �https://hosted6.renlearn.com/373877/HomeConnect/�.  You will need your child’s N# and PIN#.  Your child currently has   





____________  points.





Upcoming Events


9/10 – P.T.O. Meeting @ 7 p.m.


9/12 - P.T.O. Kick of Dinner and Bingo  6:00 to 7:30 p.m.


9/17 – STEM Fair Information Night


9/19 – Picture Day & Take Your Dad to School Day in 2nd Grade


(Dad’s can visit our classroom between 8:15 and 8:45)


9/20 – Title 1 Family Night 


9/28 – Student of the Month











Homework – New spelling lists are in the binder today.  Again, students will be tested on only the first ten words with 2 bonus words using the same pattern.  Talk to your child about the pattern in the words as it will help them with spelling.  Spelling tests are each Friday.  Don’t forget to do 2 sessions of Reflex Math.  We may only have this great resource until the end of the month as our subscription is expiring so please take advantage of it.








